MANUU/VCC/MAP/IC/2016 30" May 2016

To
All the Teaching Staff
MANUU

Dear Colleagues,

I am much pleased to share with you the good news of getting an ‘A’ grade by NAAC. I am
thankful to you all for your cooperation, support and hard work you put in to make it possible. We
must take a pledge to continue to work with the same zeal and commitment. Now it’s time to focus
on our gray areas pointed out by the visiting team, particularly preparation of teaching material in
Urdu and quality of our research work. I am sure you will use these vacations to plan and work on

these two crucial areas.
Wish you all a pleasant and productive vacation!

Yours sincerely

Dr. M. Aslam Parvaiz
Vice-Chancellor, MANUU



